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Next week: all-sta�
meeting
The Student Affairs All-Staff Meeting is scheduled
for Apr. 7 at 11 a.m. Please make sure to register
below. We look forward to seeing you! 

Lauren Weitzman
begins phased
retirement
Dr. Lauren Weitzman marks her 25th
year at the University of Utah this year.
She began at the U as a psychologist and
worked her way up to director of the
University Counseling Center (UCC).  She
has one of the longest tenures—18 years
—as a director of a counseling center
across the nation. In addition, nearly all

the psychologists you meet at the U or in Salt Lake City will have had some of their
training at the UCC, while Lauren was the director. Lauren was committed to
supporting academic departments while prioritizing training programs that are an
essential component of the UCC. This commitment has led to the U being known as a
leader in providing opportunities of quality training for licensing for psychologists and
social workers.  

Lauren will be moving to phased retirement this summer. During that time, she will no
longer be a part of the UCC, and instead will be working with campus-wide initiatives
and projects for Student Affairs. She says she is looking forward to having a little more
“space” in her life and is looking forward to more time with family and friends. 

Interim Director for the
University Counseling
Center
Josh Newbury, LCSW, has been selected as
the interim director for the University
Counseling Center (UCC) and assumes the
position on April 1.  Josh has been a UCC
clinical social worker since 2015, and he has
held several clinical and training leadership
positions during his seven years at the UCC.
Josh served as the interim director for the
Center for Student Wellness, coordinator of
the Mindfulness Center, and coordinator of
Social Work Training. He also worked as an
adjunct professor in the College of Social
Work at the U, was a Post-MSW Social
Work Fellow at the University of California-Berkeley and worked at the Rape Recovery
Center.

Most recently, Josh was the interim associate director for Clinical Services, where he
had oversight for all UCC clinical services and has served on the Behavioral
Intervention Team (BIT) and other campus committees. Josh’s clinical expertise,
commitment to collaborative campus partnerships and dedication to student success
provide a critical foundation for this UCC leadership position. Welcome, Josh, into this
new role!

Champions and
changemakers
The University of Utah recognized the
most recent awardees of the Linda K.
Amos Award and Elizabeth Fuhriman
Gardner Prize in a joint celebration during
Women’s Week. The Linda K. Amos

Award for Distinguished Service to Women recognizes individuals who have selflessly
given time and energy to improve the educational and/or working environment for
women at the university. The Elizabeth Fuhriman Gardner Prize is facilitated
by Women in Health, Medicine, & Science. The Gardner Prize is awarded to two
students, one from the School of Dentistry and another from the Health Sciences
(College of Health, College of Nursing, College of Pharmacy, School of Medicine). Read
more about the recipients in this @theU article. 

Employee training on
abusive conduct and
�rearms on campus
All employees will be re-enrolled in two
compliance trainings. The first is about
abusive conduct. Utah law requires all
employers within the Utah System of Higher Education to provide training to their
employees regarding abusive conduct and the policy for resolving abusive conduct
reports. The second training is about firearms on campus. The Firearms on Campus
training, first launched in 2019, has been refreshed and updated to provide guidance
for reporting weapons or the possibility of a weapon on campus. 

A link to the course will be sent in an email from University of Utah Bridge. 

Participate in the
Campus Resource Fair
The Office of Orientation & Transition has
opened sign-ups for campus partners
who wish to table during the Campus
Resource Fairs as part of Fall 2022 New
Student Orientations. It will be hosting
Campus Resource Fairs during both
transfer and first-year orientations this

summer. Please see the contract for more information, including dates, times and
requirements.

If your office/department/organization is interested in participating in transfer and/or
first-year Campus Resource Fairs this summer, please complete the Fall 2022 Campus
Resource Fair sign-up and return the required contract(s) to Cara Black
(cara.black@utah.edu) no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, April 22. 

ACPA - Program Design School
Program Design School is back for 2022 with three date options available! Learn how
to write programs and develop engaging material for your students at this popular
professional development event. Find more information about the program here.
When you use your ACPA membership, you will get a reduced rate. Register for one of
the upcoming sessions here. 

The University of Utah has an institutional membership with the American College
Personnel Association (ACPA). This means you can sign-up for a membership at a
reduced price. The benefits of having an ACPA membership range from access to
professional resources to networking and involvement opportunities. You can find a
full list here. 

Access a list of instructions to sign-up for membership here.  

Sexual Assualt
Awareness Month
April is Sexual Assault Awareness Month.
Each year, the Center for Student
Wellness leads a campus-wide
initiative to promote awareness, address
prevention and prompt response
surrounding sexual harassment, assault,
abuse and violence. The Center for
Student Wellness will be hosting events
to connect socially, educate on how to
support the survivors around us and

advocate for change in our communities. A list of upcoming events can be found here. 

#UofUSAAM is a time to become aware of and reflect on the skillsets we have and
how we can utilize them to minimize sexual assault on campus and support survivors.
Please use the following hashtags to follow along and join our efforts online: #IHearU
#UofUSAAM #SAAM2022. Find more information in this @theU article. 

Community
Conversation: Who
Belongs in Bollege?
Join the Bennion Center's "Community
Conversation, Who Belongs in College?"
event. Registration is required to attend.

Wednesday, April 6, 12-1 p.m. 

Join the Social Connections Committee at
Bewilder Brewing
Do you enjoy playing trivia!? Join the Social Connections Committee at Bewilder
Brewing on Wednesdays at 7 p.m. for trivia and an opportunity to meet other Student
Affairs professionals. To ensure we reserve enough table space, please email Josh
Olszewski at jolszewski@sa.utah.edu if you are interested in participating. This is a
casual drop-in, drop-out commitment. Feel free to come to any or all of the trivia
nights below:

April 6
May 4 

Legacy of Lowell
Saturday Service
Projects
The Bennion Center is hosting its
Environment & Sustainability Saturday
Service Project on Saturday, April 9, 9
a.m.-12:30 p.m. Some of these projects
include Tree Utah, Fife Wetlands
Restoration, Social Justice Gardens and
more! Learn more here. 

Something on Your
Mind?

COVID-19
Resources
Coronavirus.utah.edu
Vaccine Opportunities
General Campus Questions Hotline 
801-213-2874 
Health and Testing Hotline 
801-587-0712

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah
801-581-7793     

studenta�airs@utah.edu 
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